
       

 

 

 

 

 

 

1. Happy International Women’s Day! 

 

 

2. Equipment Cart - The equipment cart has returned with a new location 

for picking up equipment - across the hall from the washrooms near 

the gym. Please be respectful of the athletic leadership students who 

are handing out the equipment and please be respectful of the 

equipment. Much of the equipment is now all off the roof…there were 

more than 30 pieces of equipment up there. 
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